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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

PSS’s Krishna Jagadish is key part of national $1.6M USCP sorghum project
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Texas Tech is taking the lead in one of the largest projects ever funded by the United Sorghum Checkoff Program (USCP). Krishna Jagadish, the Thornton Distinguished Chair in the Department of Plant and Soil Science, received $1.6 million in funding in partnership with Texas A&M, Kansas State, the USDA’s Agricultural Research Service locations in Lubbock and Manhattan, Kansas, and industry partners. 

QUICKTAKE
Oscar Benitez joins Texas Tech Department of Veterinary Sciences
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Oscar Benitez, an expert in epidemiology of infectious diseases in cattle, has been named an assistant professor within the Department of Veterinary Sciences, effective Sep. 1. His research will focus on cellular mechanisms underlying the pathogenesis of infectious diseases in cattle and their relationships with productive and reproductive performance. 

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to Davis College help support scholarships & more
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Davis College’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills. Davis College graduates continue to be a testimony to Davis College’s success. 

COMING SOON
Wreck 'em, Tech: Davis College Tailgate in Raider Alley set for Nov. 12
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Officials with Davis College are inviting friends from across campus and the region to a Davis College Tailgate in Raider Alley on Nov. 12. Food, drinks, and tailgate games starting three hours prior to kickoff of the TTU vs. Kansas game will be provided, said Davis College‘s Assistant Director of Alumni Relations Tracee Murph. Admission to the event is free. 

 Annual Pig Roast & Outstanding

         Agriculturalist Awards

        6:30 p.m.; Thursday, Nov. 10
        Lubbock Civic Center

 Texas Tech Fall Commencement

        Dec. 16-17

        United Supermarkets Arena 

 2023 Spring - First Class Day

         Monday, Jan. 11


	

	
	Why are consumers willing to pay high prices for steaks? A research project from Texas Tech’s Department of Animal & Food Sciences, in collaboration with groups in Ireland and Australia, is trying to answer that question. The project started with a simple idea from a doctoral candidate, who wanted to know why consumers would pay $75 for a steak when much cheaper options were available. It has evolved into L GEN 2000, a collaborative genomics project funded by a $603,960 grant from the University of New England that seeks to relate the genetic differences in the culinary quality of various beef cattle. The L GEN 2000 project will collect data from consumers across three countries with different methods of raising beef cattle, compile that data and try to isolate the genes that give consumers the best dining experience, said Mark Miller, the San Antonio Livestock Show Distinguished Chair in Meat Science.  <<more 
Solid undergraduate growth lifts Davis College to record enrollment, up 8.2%
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Davis College continued its decade-long enrollment growth path with 3,189 signing up for classes, as of the 20th day of class on Sept. 26, according to university officials. That includes 2,687 undergraduates and 502 graduate students; a total increase of 242 students or 8.2% over last year’s numbers. "Davis College growth this year is year is exemplary, and among the highest in the university," said Professor Robert Cox.
AEC’s Rayfield tapped for national NARRU Distinguished Educator Award
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A commitment to teaching has garnered a veteran Texas Tech educator the Non-Land-Grant Agricultural & Renewable Resources Universities' 2022 Distinguished Educator Award. John Rayfield, a professor within Department of Agricultural Education & Communications, received the national honor at a special presentation on Oct. 4 during a NARRU meeting in St. Louis, Missouri. 

Davis College’s first graduate research poster contest rollout a success
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Students from across Davis College had an opportunity to present their hard won academic results as part of an inaugural Graduate Student Research Poster Competition late last month. The program, which featured 55 presentations, was held in the recently renovated Texas Tech Dairy Barn. “The students did a phenomenal job highlighting their research,” said Christy Bratcher, Davis College Associate Dean for Research. 

Vet Sciences’ Tegeler wins top honors in Texas Tech Three Minute Thesis contest
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Paige Tegeler, a master's candidate within the animal science graduate program, placed second in the Texas Tech Graduate School's annual Three Minute Thesis competition, which took place on Oct. 6 at the university's Student Union Building. “This was a university level competition with 58 graduate students competing,” said Tegeler's advisor, Clarissa Strieder-Barboza.
AEC faculty, students shine at Western Region AAAE Conference in Las Cruces
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The Department of Agricultural Education & Communications brought home top honors late last month in a variety of categories from the American Association for Agricultural Education’s Western Region Conference in Las Cruces, New Mexico. Three faculty members – Lindsay Kennedy, John Rayfield and Rudy Ritz – were recognized for individual achievement and three research projects were tapped as winners.

NBAF Laboratorian Training Program application window open through Nov. 30
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For a second year, Texas Tech and Davis College are continuing efforts to train students with an interest in working at the $1.25 billion National Bio and Agro-Defense Facility. NBAF is a biosafety level 4 research laboratory with the specific technical skillset required to develop and implement USDA scientific programs at the facility, said Christy Bratcher, Associate Dean for Research.

Norman Hopper named to Department of Plant & Soil Science’s Hall of Fame
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Norman Hopper, a noted professor and administrator with Davis College, has been inducted into the Department of Plant & Soil Science's ‘Hall of Fame.’ PSS Department Chair Glen Ritchie said, “He was a true benefit to the department who helped lay the foundation for the high-quality teaching and research that we enjoy today.” The Petersburg, Texas native retired after 36 years of service in 2012.

WreckShop 2022 returns to Davis College Department of Landscape Architecture
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More than two dozen landscape architecture firms from across Texas and beyond were on the Texas Tech campus this month to take part in the Department of Landscape Architecture WreckShop 2022. The three-day conference encompassed a series of networking, professional development, and collaborative opportunities, as well as a student portfolio review, said SASLA Advisor and Lecturer Jared Horsford.
Leadership Spotlight: Incoming Ag Council President Tyler Brimager
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Tyler Brimager has stepped into his new leadership position, as Davis College’s 2022-2023 Ag Council President. The senior natural resource management major with a range conservation concentration is from New Braunfels, Texas. “Tyler epitomizes what it means to be an NRM student,” said NRM Chair Warren Conway. “He has consistently done all the right things here at Texas Tech both in and out of the classroom.”
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